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March 17, 2017 

 

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board                                                                         
State Water Resources Control Board                                                                               
1001 I Street, 24th Floor                                                                                                     
Sacramento, CA  95814-0100 

 

commentletter@waterboards.ca.gov 

 

RE: 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED 

 

Dear Ms. Marcus,  

I am firmly opposed to the State Water Resources Control Board’s Bay-
Delta Plan. 

As someone who was raised on a farm and with a family that worked in the 
fields, I saw firsthand how the water supply is vital to our region. Without a 
doubt, I also saw its value as an economic base, which includes 
sustainability, agricultural production, agricultural processing, and for any 
agricultural business. It’s also vital for the recharge of groundwater and 
affordable water for the community.  

Unfortunately, this proposal has not considered the effects and great 
impact that the water flow increase will have on our community, especially 
on the agricultural workers who depend on our agriculture roots to provide 
for our families and the community.  As it was stated at the December 20 
hearing in Modesto, “No water, no vegetables or fruits… no farmers, no 
harvest… without field workers… there’s no food.  

I will not support this proposal that jeopardizes the water sustainability in 
our region and the future of my children and grandchildren.  

Sincerely, 

Celia Aceves 
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